
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

The Wakefield Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing to receive input and 

take final action on the proposed 2023 Sanbornville Water Precinct Budget. 

On Thursday March 9, 2023  at 6:30 pm  

At 
The Wakefield Town Hall Opera House 

 
The Budget Committee will meet at 6:30 pm (prior to the public hearing) to 

review the proposed 2023 Water Precinct Budget. 
(the public hearing will commence immediately following the budget review) 

 

 

 

 A quorum of the Trustees of the Trust Funds may be present at this meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


